
NATIONAL ROAD FUND AGENCY 

ADDENDUM NO.1  

 

NRFA/ORD/023/2021: TENDER FOR THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF 

NINETEEN (19) LAPTOPS 

 
 

This serves to inform all Prospective Bidders that Addendum No.1 has been 

issued for the above mentioned Tender. 

 

In view of the above, the Pre-bid Meeting has been rescheduled to Wednesday 

31st March, 2021 and the closing date for this tender has been rescheduled to 

Friday 16th April, 2021.  

 

Further note that all other conditions and contents of the bidding documents 

remain the same. 

 

Bidders will be emailed the addendum from Monday, 29th March, 2021. 

 

Be further informed that the bidding document as well as the addendum can be 

accessed on the NRFA Website. (www.nrfa.org.zm) 

 

 

Procurement Unit 

For/Director and Chief Executive Officer 

NATIONAL ROAD FUND AGENCY   
 


